
 

 

 

 

INFORMATION EVENING 

Come and hear from industry experts on the topic of: 

Freshwater Farm Plans 

 

We are excited to invite you to a special information evening that we are 

hosting in your area. 

Date:  Thursday 20 July 2023 

Time:  6.30pm – 9.30pm 

Venue: Tokoroa Club, Chambers Street, Tokoroa 

During this information-packed event, we have lined up some engaging 

speakers who will be able to share some insights into Freshwater Farm Plans 

and other changes coming in the near future. 

Highlights of the evening include: 

• Find out who needs a Freshwater Farm Plan and how the new process 

works. 

• Ask the question: I already have a Farm Environment Plan (FEP), how 

does a FEP differ from a Freshwater Farm Plan? 

• Hear from a range of milk processors on what’s new for the industry and 

what they are doing to support their farmer suppliers. 

• Freshwater Farm Plans will be required in parts of the Waikato region 

from 1 August 2023.  They will be rolled out to all regions by the end of 

2025. 

 

Come along for an informative / networking evening 

Food and refreshments provided 


